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CITY OF

P E O R I A Date: 7/20/2022

County PEORIA
Section Spring to Abington

#| Contract Adjustment #l FHWA Exempt Job No.
| Operational Change Order | | Non-Exempt Route Adams Street
"1 Non-operational Change ™ Major Change Project No.
W Consultant ¥  Minor Change
[~ In-House
Consultant's Name: Hanson Professional Services Inc.
Contractor: lllinois Civil Contractors, Inc.
Address: 420 Pinecrest Drive
CityStateZip: East Peoria, IL 61611

The following change from the plans in the construction of the above designated section of highway improvement is autherized and directed. The
estimated quantities are shown below at the awarded contract prices exept as indicated. The first addition of an item not in the original contract under the
fund type or county as indicated by an asterisk.

. Item No. Cat Pay ltem Unit CQuantity Unit Price A/D Addition Deduction

3110100 03 SUBBASE GRAN MAT'L, TY B TON 18.00 $40.00 D S 760.00
42300400 03 PCC DRIVEWAY PAV'T, 8" SQYD 83.00 $86.00 D S 7,138.00
44000200 03 DRIVEWAY PAVEMENT REMOVAL sQYD 83.00 $15.00) D S 1,577.00
20048500 03 RAILROAD TRACK REMOVAL FOOT 40.00 $66.00 D S 2,640.00

Amount of original contract: s 111,155.26 Totals| § - S 11,355.00

Net change to date: S 108,645.00 Percent 97.74% Net Change| S (11,355.00)

Project Location: S 219,800.26

Description and Reason: See page 2 for description

The undersigned determined that the change is germane to the original contract as signed, because: the change represents an adjustment required by the contract, based on unpredictable developments in the
work.
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Date: 7/20/2022
County PEORIA
Section
Job No.

Route Adams Street

Project No.

[Description and Reason I
The City is in the process of working with STB Counsel to discontinue authority over the railroad tracks in this area. At this time we will wait until
our process is complete before removing the tracks and installing the driveway at O’Brien. At this time we will only proceed with the work on the
NW (or city side) of Adams Street.




